



## Dear Supporter

Fall is the time for renewing your membership with the World Affairs Council of Central Illinois. We hope you have enjoyed our presentations over the years and will continue to support the organization through your membership, attendance, and, if you are interested, volunteering. Our program year will kick off September 12 with Frank Argote-Freyre speaking about immigration policy and will continue with other interesting speakers. We continue to promote our website(www.mywacci.org) and our Facebook page where you can find information about WACCI and upcoming programs.

The World Affairs Council of Central Illinois serves the community in three major ways:

WACCI Speaker Series – Recognized experts are invited to speak about critical

issues from a variety of backgrounds and viewpoints

Great Decisions - A public lecture and discussion series gives members an

opportunity to actively engage in dialogue about pressing

foreign policy issues that confront our nation

Student Sponsorship - Young adults are encouraged and provided sponsorships to

attend our dinner meetings and participate in our programs

The World Affairs Council of Central Illinois is committed to growing our membership to ensure the continuation of top-level speakers. We hope you will invite your friends and neighbors to attend a dinner and presentation and encourage them to explore membership, too. We ask you to also consider upgrading your membership to a higher level. Business owners and Institution Executives are also invited to consider becoming an Institution/Corporate member.

Thank you for your past support of the World Affairs Council of Central Illinois. We hope you agree that your annual membership is meaningful as well as worthwhile. Please return the completed membership form along with a check made payable to WACCI, to our address at WACCI, Box 2233, Springfield, IL 62705. If you have further questions, please feel free to contact me at 741-6398.

We look forward to seeing you at WACCI functions.

Sincerely, Art Meyer, President WACCI Board of Directors



## 2017 – 2018 Membership Application

Membership payments for the current program year are due **now!** 

Memberships include household members. <u>Payments cover twelve months</u> <u>beginning in September each year and are due early each fall</u>. Remember, WACCI membership is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.

Name(s):
Address:
City/State: Zip:
Phone Number (s):
Email Address:
WACCI will continue to mail the newsletter, <i>Communiqué</i> , at this time. In addition, some people may want an e-mail version. If so, please check here:
Please e-mail the WACCI Communiqué to me.
Please indicate your membership level:
Institution / Corporate Member* - \$1000 Sustaining Member* - \$500 Sponsoring Member* - \$250 Supporting Member* - \$100 General Member - \$50 Student Member - \$10
*At these membership levels, your name will be listed monthly in the <i>Communiqué</i> .
I would like to become a board member in the future  I would like to serve on a committee

Please mail a check payable to WACCI, Box 2233, Springfield, IL 62705